
 

2025 health assessment price update  

Our health assessment prices will increase on 1 January 2025 
 
This year, whilst still investing in our products and services, we have kept our increase significantly 
lower than previous years. By doing this, we can continue to offer the most up-to-date and market-
leading tests, and your client's employees can keep getting the best out of their health benefit. 
 
Client accounts will renew automatically on 1 January, and we will let them know directly.  
   

New for 2025  

More capacity and locations 
We're planning to grow our health centres to 120 locations by 2027, and we'll also be extending our 
diagnostic capacity. 
 
Improved data insights and reporting 
If at least six of your client's employees attend a health assessment in any year, they'll receive a 
quarterly company health profile. This offers invaluable insights such as the health of their population 
and of their industry, along with UK trends and recommendations. 
  

 
 

  

Want to know more? 
Contact your Bupa Account Manager for more information. 
   

  

To view our privacy notice, please visit bupa.co.uk/privacy  
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